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North Attleboro, Massachusetts 

   January 2022 
To the North Attleboro community, 

 
Liberty Utilities’ (Liberty) environmental cleanup of the former Mount 
Hope Street manufactured gas plant site is complete! The project 
began in August 2020 and Liberty and its contractors removed 

impacted soil throughout the site, including sediment within the Ten Mile River and Mire Brook, and restored 
the river, wetland, and upland areas disturbed during construction. North Attleborough was well represented 
during this effort by the town council, town manager, Conservation Commission, Department of Public Works, 
Historical Commission, police and fire departments, and the electric department. Liberty greatly appreciates the 
community’s patience and understanding throughout this project, and in particular, the members of the 
community who live and work in close proximity to the site. Again, thank you.  
Vegetation is established in the upland and wetland areas and will continue to grow in the spring. The work 
removed invasive species and the new plantings are designed to restore and improve the ecosystem.  Liberty’s 
contractors will continue to monitor and maintain the plantings, as needed, in the upcoming growing seasons to 
ensure the long-term success of the environmental restoration. The pictures included with this final update 
demonstrate the significant improvements made over the past 16 months.   
Again, Liberty offers its sincere thanks to the North Attleboro community.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Website: www.libertyutilities.com/mthopestreetcleanup/ 
Email: mt-hope-street-clean-up@libertyutilities.com 

Telephone: (774) 627-2935 
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